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Kern County Ag Pavilion 

3300 East Belle Terrace, Bakersfield, CA 93307 

The Annual UC Cooperative Extension and CFCAB Carrot Research Symposium is an opportunity to 
share and discuss research findings from the previous year and to identify potential areas of interest that 
needs to be addressed in the coming year. It is also a platform to meet carrot experts, university 
researchers, breeders, seed growers, and fellow growers from different regions and here in Kern County.  

LOCATION:  The Carrot symposium will be held at the Kern County Ag Pavilion, 3300 East Belle 
Terrace, Bakersfield, CA 93307.  Light breakfast and Lunch will be provided. 

Further details and an agenda will be shared soon. 

For additional information please contact: 
Jaspreet Sidhu, Kern County Cooperative Extension, 661-868-6222, 661-304-8870 
Alan Butterfield, Research Coordinator-California Fresh Carrot Advisory Board, 661-978-8290 

Jaspreet Sidhu, Farm Advisor 
Vegetable Crops/Plant Pathology 

661-304-8870/ 661-868-6222

The University of California, Division of Agriculture and Natural Resources (UC ANR) prohibits discrimination  against or harassment of any person in any of its programs or activities on the basis of race, color, national origin, religion, sex, gender, 
gender expression, gender identity, pregnancy (which includes pregnancy, childbirth, and medical conditions related to pregnancy or childbirth), physical or mental disability, medical condition (cancer-related or genetic characteristics), genetic 
information (including family medical history), ancestry, marital status, age, sexual orientation, citizenship, status as a protected veteran or service in the uniformed services (as defined by the Uniformed Services Employment and Reemployment 
Rights Act of 1994 [USERRA]), as well as state military and naval service.UC ANR policy prohibits retaliation against any employee or person in any of its programs or activities for bringing a complaint of discrimination or harassment. UC ANR 
policy also prohibits retaliation against a person who assists someone with a complaint of discrimination or harassment, or participates in any manner in an investigation or resolution of a complaint of discrimination or harassment. Retaliation includes 
threats, intimidation, reprisals, and/or adverse actions related to any of its programs or activities. UC ANR is an Equal Opportunity/Affirmative Action Employer. All qualified applicants will receive consideration for employment and/or participation 
in any of its programs or activities without regard to race, color, religion, sex, national origin, disability, age or protected veteran status. University policy is intended to be consistent with the provisions of applicable State and Federal laws.  Inquiries 
regarding the University’s equal employment opportunity policies may be directed to: John Fox, Affirmative Action Compliance Officer and Title IX Officer, University of California, Agriculture and Natural Resources, 2801 Second Street, Davis, CA 
95618, (530) 750-1343. Email:jsafox@ucanr.edu.Website: http://ucanr.edu/sites/anrstaff/Diversity/Affirmative_Action/. This policy statement supersedes the UC ANR Nondiscrimination and Affirmative Action Policy Statement for University of 
California Publications Regarding Program Practices dated July 2013. 
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